## MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL 18 NOVEMBER 2020



## <u>Item 7.2</u> Petition - Request for the removal of rubbish bin and the installation of two recycle bins at either end of shopping strip on Tennyson Street, Elwood

A Petition containing 407 signatures, was received from local residents.

## The Petition states the following: -

Clean-up the Tennyson Street Shopping Village. We the under-signed request the Port Phillip Council to remove the rubbish bin in the middle of the shopping strip and install two recycle bins at either end of the street.

## **OFFICER RECOMMENDATION**

That Council receives and notes the petition and that officers provide a response at the next available Council Meeting

TRIM FILE NO: F20/1

Nil

**ATTACHMENTS**